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March 4, 1939

Mre #, o Zroughton
Bax 1737
Shreveport, Louisiana

Dear Haps

I thank you foyr wour laetter of February 28, and the
roll of f£ilms which you sent reoently. The films arrived
safely and 1 have had enlar;ements made from them, Unfortunately,
the plctures are somewhat out of fuscus and will not wmaks very
good 11lustrationss Should you evey go down to Mont;omery
cgain I wonld apprecoiate it if you would try to meko enother
got of pioturss of the Yegua~Jaokson oontact. I am sorry
I d3d net let you know right away ebout the films, I intended
to return those films in the near future. '

Hoping to see you in Ollahoma City for the A.i.2.C.
meating,

Cordislly yours,
He Bs Stensgel, Geologist
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